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CAMDEN COUNCIL RURAL LANDS STRATEGY WAS ADOPTED 26 SEPTEMBER 2017 
 
As the Camden LGA has grown, there has been increasing pressure to develop Camden’s 
rural lands. To help respond to this pressure, a Rural Land Strategy (RLS) has been adopted 
by Council. 
 
 
AMENDMENTS ARE PROPOSED TO THE ADOPTED RURAL LANDS STRATEGY 
 
The amendments proposed to the RLS are of a minor nature and include responding to the 
recent changes to State Government policy. The amendments do not change the principles 
or intent of the RLS, but the document needs to be changed to be current. 
 
The amendments to the RLS include: 
 

 Amendments to replace reference to the Draft South West District Plan with the 
adopted Western City District Plan; 

 Updates to reflect the current information on the Outer Sydney Orbital (OSO) 
corridor. 
 

DOES THIS MEAN THAT COUNCIL HAS APPROVED THIS AMENDMENT? 
 
No. The draft amended RLS is being placed on Public Exhibition. At the conclusion of the 
exhibition, Council officers will prepare a report to Council for consideration. All submissions 
will be considered as part of the report. 
 
 
PUBLIC MEETING  
 
A Public meeting to discuss the amended RLS will be held in the Council Chambers: 
 
Date:  13 September 2018 
Time:  6:00pm 
Location:  Council Administration Building, 70 Central Ave, Oran Park. 
 
 
PUBLIC MEETING PRE-REGISTRATION 
 
Pre-registering will assist Council to prepare for the meeting and ensure everyone can be 
accommodated.  
 
You can also pre-register questions or concerns. We will aim to answer as many queries as 
possible in the allotted timeframe. 
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DRAFT AMENDED RURAL LAND STRATEGY EXHIBITION 
 
The draft amended RLS will be on exhibition from the 11 September to 12 October 2018 at 
the following locations: 
 

o Council Administration Building – 70 Central Avenue, Oran Park; 
o Oran Park Library - 72 Central Avenue, Oran Park; 
o Narellan Library – Cnr Queen & Elyard Street, Narellan; 
o Camden Library – 40 John Street, Camden; 
o Council website – www.camden.nsw.gov.au 

 
MAKING A SUBMISSION 
 
Written submissions are welcome from the public and should be received by Council no later 
than close of business on 12 October 2018. 
 
Submissions can be emailed to mail@camden.nsw.gov.au 
or alternatively addressed to: 
 
The General Manager 
Att: Mary-Anne Madden 
Camden Council 
PO Box 183 
CAMDEN NSW 2570 
 
 
PREVIOUS SUBMISSIONS 
 
A letter will be sent notifying all previous submitters of the draft amended RLS exhibition. 
  
If you have lodged a submission previously, and you would like to comment further, you will 
need to lodge a new submission to Council. New submissions should be received by Council 
no later than close of business on 12 October 2018. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


